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Dear Tiger Families,
While I find it crazy to already be issuing a newsletter for 

March, here we are! This time of the school year is, however, 
very exciting. It is with great gratitude that I share the news 
of remaining the principal of Our Lady’s School for the 2022-
23 school year. My administration team and I have already 
begun and are more than ready to bring our school to its 
limitless potential! Again, thank you all for the support and 
love you have shown through this time of transformation. 

I would also like to thank you for your noticeable efforts in 
the mornings. Our morning drop-off line is almost always 
finished by the 7:45 tardy bell, and the ones arriving soon 
after have graciously understood the need to park and sign 
their child(ren) in. This small conscience act from all has 
made a huge impact with our teachers being able to get 
started with instruction right away!

Our annual Family Fest with OLPS is back!! Shirts are on sale 
starting at the beginning of this month, and students will be 
allowed to wear these shirts with uniform bottoms on 
Tuesdays for the rest of this school year. As a reminder, 
Friday spirit shirts are allowed on Fridays, and Thursdays are 
reserved for Club Day...meaning any club/class/sport shirt 
may be worn with uniform bottoms. All students should be 
dressed in full uniform on Mondays and Wednesdays.

Our Covid restrictions are continuing to lessen. We have 
recently been able to welcome guests to our weekly Mass, as 
well as our recent pep rally. This “normalcy” has been so 
good for all! We will remain alert and cautious with the well-
being of all our students and faculty. Any student testing 
positive is asked to remain at home for the five-day 
quarantine. If your child is considered directly exposed by a 
family member at home or from someone at school, we ask 
that the child remain at home to quarantine if any symptoms 
should occur. Asymptomatic students are encouraged to 
come to school wearing a mask for the next five days. As 
always, any questions or concerns can be addressed to the 
front office.
Yours in Christ,

Nichole Tanner

1 - NO SCHOOL (Mardi Gras)

2- Mass @ 9:30  (ASH WEDNESDAY)

8- Penance Service (Grades 3-8)

9- 9:30 Mass

10- 1:00 First Reconciliation (2nd Grade)

11- End of 3rd quarter

15- Report Card Day

16- Mass @ 9:30

17- ST. PATRICK’S DAY!!  
Wear a green shirt with uniform bottoms.

23- Mass @ 9:30

30- Mass @ 9:30

PAW’S POST

Family Fest is coming up on May 6 & 7.  This month we are 
selling t-shirts

Next month we will sell pre-sale carnival ride bracelets!
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